
Thank you for your letter and for the reviewer’ comments concerning our manuscript entitled “A 

patient misdiagnosed with central serous chorioretinopathy: A case report” (ID: 46585). Those 

comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper, as well as the 

important guiding significance to our researches. We have studied comments carefully and have 

made correction which we hope meet with approval. The responds to the reviewer’s comments are 

as follows: 

Responds to the reviewer’s comments: 

Reviewer 1:  

1. Response to comment: (why not indocyanine green angiography performed? ) 

Response: because during the skin test, the patient was allergic to indocyanine green. 

2. Response to comment: (How was the choroidal thickness of the case?) 

Response: the subfoveal choroidal thickness was 278.2 µm. 

 


